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National Association of Parliamentarians Educational Foundation 
Report of the Vice President 

AUGUST 7, 2023 
 

  
It has been a pleasure to serve as Vice President for the past year.  In fulfillment of the 
duties of this office, I attended the meetings of the Foundation, and briefly served as 
chair in the absence of the President.  
 
I assisted the President as needed, served as Chair of the Contributions and 
Fundraising Committee, and as a member of the Finance Committee.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve.  
  
  

  Ann Guiberson, PRP, Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


